
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Town Board for the Town of Holland, La Crosse County, 

Wisconsin will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, August 26, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at the Town 

Hall Building, W7937 County Road MH, Holmen, WI. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to 

consider a creation of the stormwater utility within the Town of Holland. The Town Board is 

seeking input from the public in regard to possible creation of the stormwater utility, operation of 

the utility, associated fee schedule and other aspects of the utility operation.  

 

At the Public Hearing, interested parties will be given a reasonable opportunity to express their 

views on the possible creation of the stormwater utility in the Town of Holland.  

 

Individuals unable to attend the Public Hearing meeting in person may participate in the meeting 

by electronic device. The internet link to the meeting will posted on Town website before the 

meeting.   

 

Marilyn, J. Pedretti 

Town Clerk 

 
 

Due to the COVID-19, social distancing will be enforced and the Chair will have the discretion of 
limiting participants, if needed. 

 
PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: If you need accommodation to attend this meeting, call the Town Clerk at 526-3354 as soon as possible. 
DATE NOTICE MAILED/EMAILED & POSTED: 7/23/20 
Agenda subject to change. Check the Town Hall posting for any changes or addendums. 

 


